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March 17, 2006

Dear Providers;

Budget forms will be available on Monday, March 20th, 2006 on Crawford County’s web site.   

Mental Health, Early Intervention and Children and Youth Providers are to use Crawford County’s budget pack.   These forms have been used for budget submissions the past several years.  Mental Retardation and Waiver providers are required to use only the Office of Mental Retardation (OMR) budget spreadsheets.  All Mental Retardation and Waiver providers must still comply with County requests for supplemental information, which is identified in your budget pack.

The due date for all budget submissions to be submitted to Crawford County Human Services has been changed.   The new due date for all budget pack submissions is April 24th, 2006.    Please submit one complete budget pack with all supporting documentation requirements from the checklist, via hard copy to our office. 

Many of you have already scheduled your budget negotiation meeting.  We are reviewing the dates and we will be calling   you to reschedule your negotiation meeting if needed.  You may want to keep your scheduled budget negotiation meeting and use that time to meet with us on any questions or problems you are experiencing with the new budget forms. 

We have included directions on the location of the County website along with instructions on where to locate the budget forms so they can be downloaded.   Both OMR spreadsheets and Crawford County budget packs will be available on the County site on Monday, March 20th, 2006.  If you only need the OMR spreadsheets those can also be obtained from Listserv.  We have also included simple directions on how to get on the Listserv mailings. Please keep in mind that you can only obtain the Crawford County Budget forms from the Crawford County web site.

Our office is committed to assisting you with this process.   The fiscal staff is available should you have any questions.  Points of contact are Ralph Lee and Sherry Stanton at 814-373-2634/2604.

Please note that the OMR forms are still being revised by State.  New revisions were received today and the most recent spreadsheets are now posted on the County web site. If future spreadsheet revisions are received they will be emailed to you directly or you will be sent an email to notify you that new spreadsheets are available on the County website for downloading.  The best method to keep up to date on revisions and changes to the OMR spreadsheets is to sign up for listserv as you will be sent an email notification on the changes as they occur.  
Sincerely,

Sherry Stanton

Fiscal Supervisor


